Know what's **below. Call** before you dig.

LINCOLN COUNTY UTILITY COORDINATING COUNCIL (LCUCC)

	DATE 1/20/16 TIME 12:100
	MEETING LOCATION Side Door Cafe,
	INTRODUCTIONS See sign in sheet
SECRETARY REPORT	Review minutes. None to review.
TREASURES REPORT	\$2415,38
	-68.50 tide books
	- Charity - Sweat Shirts
DAMAGE REPORT	None.
	Want training for the dirt pragram (Tobin?)
	- Matt Willie will Look into it.
STANDARDS REPORT	None.
P&E REPORT	We have new tide books - 500.
	Radio Ads, revisit after closs come in.
	Yambill Council - How are you getting
	Homeowners to participate? Matt W.
	looking into. Check website for goodies-lynns
OLD BUISNESS	Broakfast went well. Next time Walport
	offered a venue. Our council would
	also like to see it in Lincoln City too.
	/Kids Sports? Community days - touch a truck?
	Kids Sports? Community days - touch a truck? Saftey days? Any in Lincoln Co? - Lynn to
	find out.

NEW BUISNESS	Voting to take place in Feb.			
	President - matt & zlynn			
	V. President - Matt & Lynn			
	Sectres - Dan Dooley Cossistance from			
	Ken L & Lynn D.)			
· .	Damages - Alan, Standards - Josh, Ken L.,			
STATE BUISNESS	Read letter. P&E-Ken L. Scott.			
	See attachment! (Waldport			
	·			
PROJECTS	As discussed. Email details to the secretary and they can			
	be forwarded on and distributed to the council email list.			
	E. Devils LK Rd - ODOT			
	j			
	Ma Lib diana Sida Dona Onla			
UPCOMING EVENTS	May Loth dinner, Side Door Cafe.			
	March 4th, aucc mtg in the atternoon@			
	NW natural Gas Training Center in			
	Sherwood.			
				
WEBSITE	http://www.oucc.net/ucc_lincoln-county.asp			
NEXT MEETING	Feb 17th Clzzys			
MEETING AJORNED	1:03pm			
	811			
- Western Western Western				



OUCC Presidents News Letter, January 2016

You may recall at our last meeting in December, Kenny Hamlin announced that with his recent retirement, he was going to also retire from the many dedicated years of service that he was on the local East Linn Council, the OUCC, and the State OUNC board. We can't thank Kenny enough for all the hard work, communication, and direction he has lead to promote damage prevention and the awareness of the 811 system, and bringing the gap closer between all the councils.

At our December meeting our 2016 officers were selected and that is why this letter comes to you from me, Ron Coffell, as your newly elected President for the OUCC. A little bio of myself: I started with Cascade Natural Gas in 1984 as a welder in Bellingham WA. Since that time, I have held several positions in the company with managing construction and working with contractors and customers in both states. I was a part of the Walla Walla County Coordinating Council for 15 years prior to moving into Oregon in 2011. Since moving here, I have been active in the Umatilla/Morrow/Gilliam Council, Baker County Council, and have attended nearly all the Presidents meetings and the OUNC meetings since that time.

I attended the first OUNC meeting of the year representing the OUCC on January 13th. As mentioned from Kenny last month, we will still continue to receive our funds to award to the councils for the 2016 budget and Tobin will be sending out the funds as soon as we receive them. We will have a great topic for discussion at our next Presidents Meeting and hear how your councils are appropriating your funds throughout the year. The next meeting will be held on March 9th in the afternoon following the OUNC meeting at the NW Natural Gas Training Center in Sherwood. Kitty will be sending out information for travel accommodations as we draw closet to the date. I would encourage each council President to attend or a representative there as we begin a new year and hear about the changes from your councils as well.

The OUNC council will have a few positions become vacant this year and I invite you to think about looking into volunteering on anyone of the areas that interest you most. There are great discussions and committees to be involved with that help make the OUNC/OUCC become more effective in its role to get the message out on spread the word on "Call Before You Dig".

Be Safe in your jobs and at home, I look forward to working with and meeting those who I have yet to meet.

Ron Coffell

President OUCC

Ron.Coffell@cngc.com

Meeting Sign-In Sheet

Subject:

LCUCC

Meeting Date & Time:

Place/ Lincoln Co. Utility Coord. Council Room:

Name (Organization)	Position	Phone #	Email
Lynn Detering (ODOT, District 4)	Permit Specialist	541-757-4192	Lynn.Detering@odot.state.or.us
Dan Deoley (ODOT, District 4)	Permit Specialist	541-757-4166	Daniel P.Dooley@odot state.or.us
Carla Wahl (ODOT, District 4)	Permit Specialist	541-757-4182	Carla.S.Wahl@odot.state.or.us
TERRYVAUGH	COAG Com	272-9259	-
MATT SENNEWALD	COAST COM ENGINEERING	920-284-8099	msemowald @coastcom.
Matt Wylie	Coast Com	541-272-0510	mmy lie Coast own, no
Ken'	Consu	Ç~~	10
ALAN LEE	d. w. Assurse	541-992-2252	ARL @ HW MASHERL CO
Tim Beatly	NW Natural	541-992-2732	+26 ONW Natural. Com
	40		0
	4		7
			5
*	8		=
	8	2	